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Across

1 Gather old lags sing 
at the end of parole 
(11)

7 Wire defect (3)

9 Skin impedes 
infrared treatment 
(9)

10 Discriminatory 
practice in the US is 
stopping official 
yearly meeting (5)

11 Fond of little being 
introduced to street 
performing (5,2)

12 Hazard spinning 
towards the rear 
inside capsule (7)

13 Send back from 
Winnipeg a 
miniature painting 
(5)

15 Anthology in part 
written about how 
love begins and ends 
(9)

17 A shade perturbed: 
feel anger (4,5)

19 Cut divinity to visit 
someone's home (5)

20 Retail price switch 
managed at the 
outset (7)

22 Traditionally made 
craft I scuppered 
when docked (7)

24 To some extent 
covers central 
Germany in scope 
(5)

25 Nobility's joy, 
securing European 
victory (9)

27 Wax jacket of 
lightweight cotton 
originally having a 
lining (3)

28 County billets troops 
after eliciting 

national leaders' 
approval (11)

Down

1 Strike a ball in line, 
as the saying goes 
(3)

2 Simple wheel hub 
one found inside (5)

3 Venue's art nouveau 
embraced by you 
once (7)

4 Workings 
discovered among a 
jumble of clues shed 
some light (9)

5 Put on airs with a 
rejected old 
storyteller (5)

6 Resilient coastline 
suffers no loss when 
pounded (7)

7 Colonel's superior 
ship needs alteration 

at the bow 
(expensive, by the 
sound of it) (9)

8 Details include 
walking day in a 
better place? (8,3)

11 Poorly mitt, out of 
hospital, stop 
running around 
nevertheless (5,3,3)

14 'Life Without 
Oxygen' is a 
translation from neo-
Arabic (9)

16 Listen and learn with 
the front-runner in 
edutainment 
broadcast (4,2,3)

18 Beneficiary's consent 
without a social 
worker being 
introduced (7)

19 Soup bowl label 
found on the back of 
recipe (7)

21 Polish team 
regularly on target 
(5)

23 Criticise game bird 
shoot (5)

26 Ox sheds area that's 
clear (3)


